
 
 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) and Students, 

 

DHS leadership decided that the $25 insurance payment for instructional device home use will 

be extended to the end of the 2019-2020 school year. If parents prefer their student to be an 

instructional device day user, please fill out the DHS Instructional Device Day User Notice form 

by using the following link: “http://bit.ly/dhsdayuser”. If you have multiple students attending 

DHS, please fill out the notice for each student. Not submitting the DHS Instructional Device 

Day User Notice will result in your student remaining an instructional device home user. Home 

users will have $25 added to their student obligations at the end of the school year if the 

instructional device insurance charge has not been paid.  

 

Please review the day user agreement from our acceptable use technology policy. 

 

Day User Agreement: 

 

Day Users include students who do not have permission to leave school with a device. Day-users 

will collect their instructional device in the morning and turn their instructional device in at the 

end of the school day. 

 

Parents/Guardians have the option to have their students be a day user at any time. Parents must 

provide the school written notification of this decision and make sure the device and all device 

components are turned into the school or District. Failure to provide written notification will 

result in a student being a home user and having a $25 insurance policy charge added to the 

student obligations. 

 

The Principal or designee has the right to make a student a day user upon their discretion at any 

time. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Dayton High School. 

 

Thank you, 

 
Scott Meyers 

DHS Principal  

Dayton Independent Schools 

 

 

 

https://forms.gle/nxqGwpRZedwPciZr9

